AGENDA MATERIAL DATES/20/25 ITEM NO. RA 21

Gizelle Morales

From:

Sally

Sent:

Wednesday, May 21, 2025 2:51 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Property tax increase to support affordable housing

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Dear Supervisors,

I am writing to urge you to all vote for the 3-cent property tax increase to support affordable housing. We are seeing a huge increase in people unable to afford housing, particularly because of basic greed and out-of-town owners of rental properties and Airbnbs.

The money generated could also be used to support programs that work to keep people housed and prevent/reduce homelessness. Please please vote to help alleviate our current crisis.

Thank you, Sara Rusk District 5